YOUTH MEETING

September 24, 2007

Meeting was called to order at 7:00.  Present were Stu Yetter, John Kaufman, Jim Tornatore and Trudy Bentley. 

Discussion about call received by Steve Katula, Richford Supervisor that they would not be paying their part of the insurance in support of the NTYL.  Steve sent an e-mail to the village of Newark Valley on October 25, 2006 stating that they would not be  participating in the summer recreation program but would still support the NTYL insurance.  (see attached)  It was agreed by all to send Richford an e-mail, with an attached copy of their e-mail stating they would support NTYL, and if they still would not contribute then Richford’s share for this year would come out of budget.  NTYL will not refuse to allow the kids from Richford to play so if Richford refuses to pay there part of the insurance, then NTYL will have to pick up the cost of Richford’s coverage beginning next year.

Adjourned at 7:08

Respectfully submitted

Trudy Bentley

